
  
 
 

 

 
 

Year 4 Charity Event – Friday 23rd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 23rd February 2024, all children will participate in a Danceathon from 1:30 – 

3:10pm hosted by Year 4.  This will be a non-stop, collaborative event where year groups 

come together. The children will be continuously dancing throughout the afternoon to a 

range of music. Each year group will have a timetabled slot to take part in the Danceathon. 

 

Alongside raising money for charity, this event will provide a boost of mental and physical 

wellbeing. Our school charity, Breck Foundation, will receive all donations. We would really 

appreciate your support with this event and any donations will be welcomed. There will be 

cash collection tubs in each classroom. This event will take place during the school day and 

will be staffed by teachers.  

 

Please ensure your children are sent into school wearing their PE kit and any donation 

money.  

 

Kind regards,  

The Year 4 Team 

 


